[bookmark: _GoBack]Graduating in June of 2014, Patrick Sattler is still active in helping adults with disabilities through the L.E.A.D. program at both The Evergreen State College and St. Martin's campus. In his spare time he is job hunting and putting together a research group to possibly pursue a doctoral in disabilities studies centered around the idea of collaborative living systems. He is interested in issues concerning advocacy, education, and employment of individuals with disabilities. 

